
SAFER LINCOLNSHIRE PARTNERSHIP (SLP)  
 
The City of Lincoln District Council is a statutory member of the SLP. They provide 
representation at the SLP Strategy Board and are committed to the delivery of the 
current SLP Strategic Priorities through participation at the underpinning Core Priority 
Groups.  
 
The SLP AGM was held on 30th April 2024 and was open for the public to attend along 
with strategic representatives from across the partnership. The AGM included updates 
on the core priority areas, Anti-Social Behaviour, Crime and Disorder,  
Drugs & Alcohol, Reducing Reoffending and Serious Violence along with updates on 
Prevent, Public Engagement, Domestic Abuse Related Death Reviews, the Stay Safe 
Partnership, and finance.  
 
The SLP Annual Report 2023-24 provides a summary of the SLP’s achievements in 
relation to the priority areas during the last year and looks forward to the work planned 
over the next year. The full report and sub appendices are included within the agenda.  
 


